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Notes of the AGM Of the

 Patients Participation Group

Held on Wednesday Oct 3rd2012

At The Methodist Church Tickhill

Present:

	Mrs N Carr
	Tickhill
	
	Apologies:




	

	Mr S Johnson
	Tickhill
	
	Dr Tim Sheehan    
	GP Principal

	Mrs M Sheriden
	Tickhill
	
	Dr KadambiniKumari
	GP Principal

	Mrs J Wilkinson
	Tickhill
	
	Dr ManjuPande
	GP Principal

	Mrs J Hart
	Tickhill
	
	
	

	Ms H Burke
	Tickhill
	
	Mrs A Hill
	Tickhill

	Mr D Robinson
	Colliery
	
	Mrs E Hobson
	Tickhill

	Mrs S Inman
	Tickhill
	
	Mrs P Scarrow
	Tickhill

	Graham Daniel
	Practice Manager
	
	Ms C M Barnes
	Tickhill

	Mrs Julie Dodd
	Ass Pract Manager
	
	
	

	Dr David Fearns
	Senior GP Partner
	
	
	

	Dr Ian Saunders
	GP Principal
	
	
	

	Mrs M Sheridan
	Tickhill
	
	
	


Mr D Hodgson

Tickhill



	
	

	Mr W G Elliott
	Tickhill
	
	
	

	Mrs T Elliott
	Tickhill
	
	
	

	
	Comments

	1.
2.
3.
4.
5
6
7
8
	The meeting was opened with David Robinson, the Chairman, welcoming everyone and thanking them for attending.
.Apologies had been received from:  Mary Barnes, Emily Hobson, Amy Hill and Pat Scarrow
.
Annual report.
The chair gave his annual report- see copy attached. Adoption of the report was nominated by N Carr, seconded by D Fearns and unanimously accepted by those present.
Norma Carr acting treasurer presented the accounts see copy attached and explained that she had followed Bill Elliott’s pre-set format.  Copies of the accounts were distributed.
The chair explained that the accounts had been examined by an accountant who passed them but stated that because of the small number of transactions a full audit was not required.
The larger figure for the hire of the Methodist Church was explained as hire of the kitchen facility.
Adoption of the accounts was proposed by Bill Elliott and seconded by Helen Burke
These were unanimously accepted by those present.
It was agreed that in future an auditor may be required and the constitution would be altered to reflect this, at the SGM already called for this purpose..
Presentation by The Tickhill and Colliery Medical Practice     Graham Daniel
This was a short report from the viewpoint of The Practice in response to a request by the Chair and Vice Chair and addressing the following:
What the PPG has done
Shortfalls perceived
Should the PPG continue?
What does The Practice expect from the PPG in the next 12 months?
A full copy of this report is attached together with the changes made by The Practice.
The Chairman thanked Graham for his input and The Practice for their comments which were warmly received.
Election of Committee.
Only 11 nominations were received and as there are 15 places on the committee there was no need for formal voting.  It was agreed that 4 more people could be accepted onto the committee to bring the number up to a full quota.  
All people at the AGM were asked if they would consider joining the committee. 
Anyone interested was asked to contact The Chair or Secretary before the meeting on Oct 31st 2012.
Matters referred to the AGM
A mini survey had been carried out by the committee looking at the 
Effectiveness of the PPG over the past 11 months  the results were given by the secretary and can be found as an attached sheet.
Closing Remarks    -  
Jan Hart thanked people for their support and input over the past 11 months and gave a special thank you to those people who had agreed to be on the committee again and to those who are willing to be co-opted to help with issues as they arise.
What will next 12 months bring: Jan stated that the PPG was :-
1. Committed to address the findings from the latest Patient Satisfaction Survey and to give our response.
2. Definitely aiming to have a stall at The Tickhill Gala with the same aims as this year;   handing out information leaflets, having champions for health awareness on hand to talk to people, raising awareness of the PPG.  Aiming to complete what Margaret started.
3. Aiming to follow on from the last committee meeting and the input by Curtis Henry where it was agreed that we could look at each of the key local challenges, as set by the Doncaster CCG, with the aim of closer involvement with the patients.
4. Aware that the surgery are looking into policies and procedures for using SMS with patients.  Hoping that it may be possible to add messages to and from the PPG by this system or by Email such that we can gain opinion and feedback from the various demographic groups, as well as other patients who have comments to make or issues to raise.  The committee is aware that this must all be done within The Practice to stay within Data Protection Guidelines.
The secretary thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting.
Date of the next meetings
SGM    Wednesday Oct 31st 2012     Tickhill    6.15
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